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Good day to all,  

I hope this finds you well even in trying times.  

I will keep this brief and simple, 

I am an 80% disabled veteran who can only support himself and his family because 

of my work as a DSP agent and my substantial disability compensation. I can’t even 

imagine what the single mothers, fathers or anyone else has to go through with just 

their work income. Anything that helps to support them provide stability to their lives 

in turn helps them provide the support needed to the vulnerable we care for. I am in 

favor of such a change as this. Thank you for your time and consideration.  


